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To:  Olin Woods, Chair, and Members of the  
  Yolo Local Agency Formation Commission 
 
From:  Elisa Carvalho, Assistant Executive Officer 
  Terri Tuck, Commission Clerk 
 
Date:  March 28, 2011 
 
Subject: Request continuance of the Public Hearing for the Yolo County Public 

Cemetery Special Districts (except for Davis) Draft Municipal Service Review 
and Sphere of Influence Study (LAFCO № S-036) 

 
Recommended Action 

Continue the Public Hearing for the Yolo County Public Cemetery Special Districts (except 
for Davis) Draft Municipal Service Review and Sphere of Influence (MSR/SOI) Study and 
Categorical Exemption to the next regularly scheduled LAFCO meeting. 
 
Reason for Recommended Action 

The Cemetery Districts need additional time to review the study and to respond with any 
comments, suggestions, or changes, to the Draft MSR/SOI. Additionally, staff would like 
more time to evaluate the District’s responses and consider the Commissions directive for a 
more in-depth look at the feasibility of consolidation of one or more of the Cemetery Districts. 
 
Background 

The Commission received the Yolo County Public Cemetery Special Districts Draft 
MSR/SOI on February 28, 2011 for review. The Commission approved the separation of the 
Davis Cemetery District portion from the Draft MSR/SOI so that staff could further study the 
District’s request for potential expansion of its SOI. Staff will bring back the Davis Cemetery 
District for public hearing at a later date. The Commission additionally asked staff to further 



  March 28, 2011 

consider the feasibility of consolidating one or more of the Cemetery Districts for better 
efficiency of services. 
 
The first public hearing for the Yolo County Public Cemetery Special Districts (except for 
Davis) Draft MSR/SOI was projected for the March 28, 2011 LAFCO meeting. The proposed 
date was to allow sufficient time for District and public review; however, because some of 
the District’s do not meet on a monthly basis or had a meeting just prior to the LAFCO 
meeting on February 28, 2011, additional time is necessary for adequate consideration of 
the MSR/SOI. 
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